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          News Release 

 
Okaloosa Co. Commission Meeting 8:30 AM Tuesday, Sept.18  

6 PM Final Budget Hearing 
 

            The Okaloosa Board of County Commissioners will hold their next public board meeting 

on Tuesday, September 18, at 8:30 a.m., in the Fort Walton Beach Water and Sewer 

Building, 1804 Lewis Turner Boulevard.  The final public budget hearing is scheduled 

for September 18, at 6:00 p.m. The public is encouraged to attend. 

            Okaloosa County citizens can view both meetings live or anytime, at 

www.okaloosafl.com.  When meeting agendas are completed and approved, they will be posted 

on the website. Select the 311 button at okaloosafl.com to email your questions and comments, 

or call 311 Citizens Information Line anytime. 
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